
 

 

COMPACT training for 2018 

continues the momentum 

By Patti Crane 

The 2017 year produced multiple new courses enhancing WCIA's existing COMPACT trainings 

and Reimbursement Programs. Consequently, members will see a refined program with one 

important change to the 2018 COMPACT Training requirements. City Attorneys no longer 

have to complete a WCIA training in 2018; however, WCIA will continue to offer CLE 

(Continuing Legal Education) credits to qualifying courses and provide new city attorney 

orientations as well as spring and fall pre-WSAMA sessions. 

Members will again be required to attend three WCIA educational sessions and one session 

must be from the CORE topic training list. The CORE trainings continue to be correlated to 

areas of Audit Topic focus as well as programs emphasizing previous loss experience and/or 

best risk management practices. CORE topic categories include: Parks & Recreation, 

Employment, Law Enforcement, and Land Use or WCIA staff trainings. Delegates are still 

required to attend one WCIA training and one Full Board Meeting for COMPACT compliance. 

We will roll out our 2018 COMPACT CORE Trainings topic list and eligible Reimbursement 

Programs in conjunction with Risk Services, prior to the Risk Management Reps March field 

audits. Questions on 2018 trainings can be directed to memberservices@wciapool.org. 
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